Queensbury School

Wood End Road Erdington Birmingham B24 8BL

Telephone: 0121 373 5731

Email: enquiry@queensbury.bham.sch.uk
Website: https://www.queensbury.ch.com



29th March 2021

Dear Parents/Carers



Re; Easter update

As you will be aware, School finishes on **Thursday**, 1st **April 2021**. The Education Impact Academy Trust has taken the decision to close at **1.30pm** for students.

The first day of term for students is **Tuesday**, **20th April 2021 – at 8.45am**.

SUMMER TERM 2021

Term starts Monday 19th April 2021 – Training Day (no students to attend)

Tuesday, 20th April 2021 – All students to attend

Half term Monday 31st May 2021 to Friday 4th June 2021

Monday, 7th June 2021 – All students to attend

Monday, 19th July – Training Day (no students to attend)

Term ends Wednesday, 21st July 2021

OTHER DATES

Good Friday Friday, 2nd April 2021

Easter Monday Monday, 5th April 2021

May Day Monday, 3rd May 2021











Queensbury School

Wood End Road Erdington Birmingham B24 8BL

Telephone: 0121 373 5731

Email: enquiry@queensbury.bham.sch.uk Website: https://www.queensbury.bham.sch.uk



This term, we welcomed a new member of staff;

Osamah Hussain – ICT Technician

We are thrilled that he has joined Queensbury School and know that he is going to be a valuable asset to our staff team.

Sadly, we said goodbye to some of our colleagues – Sharni Hunter (Teaching Assistant), Sandra Hewitt (Teaching Assistant), Lisa Allison (Teaching Assistant) and Aisha Khan (Teaching Assistant). We will miss them and thank them for all of their hard work and commitment to the school. We wish them every success in their future.

Attendance Reminder

Thank you to those parents who follow the School's procedure and telephone the School to notify us about absence. Where parents choose to use this facility, written communication afterwards will not be necessary.

Website

As a reminder, our website provides information for parents, including Weduc (Communication platform and app for parents); www.queensburysch.com. We hope that you will be able to access all the information about the school that you will need but please let me know if you think there is something that you would like to add to it and you think would be useful for parents. Also, the School has a Twitter account @QueensburySch where we will let you know notices and celebrations.

On a final note, Easter is all about hope, faith and belief that the dark days of the life will never last. May you celebrate this Easter with a heart filled with hope. We wish a peaceful time to you and your family.

Yours Sincerely

Mr Chris Wilson

Executive Head Teacher











